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Village of Millerton 

Planning Board Meeting 

     December 9, 2020 
 

The Village of Millerton Planning Board held a Planning Board Meeting on Wednesday, 

December 9, 2020 at 7:04 PM with Chairman Lance Middlebrook presiding. Planning Board 

Members present: Linda Orlando, Eliot Ramos, Patti Lynch-VandeBogart and Andrew Rebillard. 

Also present: Interim Planning Secretary Kelly Kilmer and Suzanne Bressler (sign in sheet 

attached).  
 

 

Introduction of new Planning Secretary – Suzanne Bressler 

Suzanne gave a brief introduction of herself to the board and will be attending the meetings 

moving forward. 
 

Escrow – 9 John Street 

  

Motion made by Planning Board Member Eliot Ramos to refund the amount of $444.00 from the 

original Escrow amount of $2,000, seconded by Planning Board member Patti  

Lynch-VandeBogart, all five (5) members in attendance approved and motion was passed.  

 

Minutes – 12/11/2019, 01/08/2020, 02/12/2020 

 

After review we will be holding off on approving these minutes until the corrections could be 

made and will add this to next month’s meeting. 

 

Upcoming Projects -  
 

Interim secretary Kelly Kilmer reviewed some information regarding possible upcoming 
projects for the Planning Board.   Either her or Suzanne will update the board once more 
information becomes available. 
 
Adjourn –  
 
Motion was made by Planning Board member Patti Lynch-VandeBogart to adjourn the 

meeting at 7:23 PM, seconded by Planning Board member Eliot Ramos, all five (5) members in 

attendance approved and motion passed. 
 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Kelly Kilmer 

Interim Planning Board Secretary 


